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June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: A Short Online Survey about Transitioning to Secondary School 

As our Year 7 students approach the end of their first academic year with us we are keen to know 
what worked well and what improvements could be made to enhance their primary to secondary 
school transition. We are therefore inviting all Year 7 students to participate in a short online 
survey regarding their experience.  

The purpose of this survey is to gather valuable insights and feedback from our students. By 
understanding their perspectives, we can better tailor our support and resources in the future.  

The survey is designed to be age-appropriate, easy to complete and will not require any personal 
or sensitive information. It will ask questions about what students found useful i.e. transition 
workshops at primary school, taster events or attending transition summer camp. As well as what 
helped them settle into secondary school i.e. making new friends etc.   

The survey will be administered by Priority 1-54 who are undertaking a national transition project 
and will be using a secure online platform, ensuring the privacy and confidentiality of all 
responses. The school will receive a short summary report of key findings which we will share 
with students later in the year.  

At Seaford Head School, we are committed to providing a supportive and nurturing environment 
for our students and your support is important in achieving this goal. By participating in this 
survey, your child will not only contribute to the improvement of our school's systems, but also 
develop a sense of ownership and empowerment as active members of our school community. 

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. We look forward to working together to 
ensure a successful transition for all our students. 

Kind regards, 

Seaford Head School 


